Rotary District 6510 Disaster Response Committee
Minutes January 10, 2018
Members present on the call:

Co-Chair PDG Joe Miller  	DG Jill Pietrusinski 		Aur Beck		September McAdoo            	
Wayne Gerlock			Alan Kidd			Jay Cupp		Jeff Thornton
			

PDG Joe announced he would stay on for one more year as Committee Chair for 2018-2019

Joe tentatively proposed March 24 for our next certification course and will check with IEMA and Ed Hoke.  The courses will be ICS 800 and 230 and then Joe suggested doing a VRC training course that afternoon (Volunteer Response Center).  He would like to suggest John A Logan College as a location and once Ed Hoke and IEMA are confirmed, Wayne Gerlock will see if it is available and then post on DAC calendar for registration

[bookmark: _GoBack]There appears to be an issue with the DAC DR Module again in the ICS and skills report.  Data is overwriting previously entered data from other members.  Wayne to follow up with Mark Landman of DAC to address asap.  After that DG Jill to send an all member pmail to encourage more data entry by members.  The inventory that has been entered is well represented in different parts of the district which is encouraging.

DG Jill will promote training as well as the committee in an upcoming District Newsletter/E-Magazine.

Reminder all past minutes are posted in DAC under Files – Disaster Response

No real additional donations since District Conference but all agree we are positioned to accept donations quickly if need be.


Next call Feb 13 at 7:30pm.  This will be a conference call 618-522-7029. The conference code is 1234#.
Respectfully Submitted,
DG Jill Pietrusinski
